
Invoice for NATCA Dues
 

Dear Thomas,
 
As you know, as of March 27, 2025, the FAA terminated all payroll deduction
of union dues for NATCA members in Information & Technology Services
(AIT). Due to the termination of these payroll deductions, NATCA is invoicing
its affected members for payment of their membership dues via the Square
payment processing service. Invoices will be emailed once every 28 days for
membership dues covering a four-week period. 
 
On April 15, 2025, you will receive an invoice covering Pay Period 7 (March 9-
22, 2025) and Pay Period 8 (March 23-April 5, 2025). The next invoice will be
emailed on May 13, 2025. There will be no additional cost to members to use
the Square platform for payment of dues. 
 
We recognize that the FAA may have withheld your dues via payroll deduction
for March 9-22, 2025. However, those payments were not remitted to NATCA,
and the Agency has notified NATCA that they will be returned to the affected
members. 
 
Please remit payment within 14 days (no later than April 29, 2025) in order to
maintain your membership in good standing. 
 
Thank you for your continued membership in NATCA. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Mark Rausch
Region X, Regional Vice President
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